NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 16, 2010 at
8:00 p.m. in the Second Floor Meeting Room at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge,
Massachusetts on a Special Permit application (PB#244) by the Cambridge Housing Authority, at 181
Walden Street, also known as Lincoln Way Apartments, to construct 70 units of housing in the Residence
C-1 and C-2 Zoning Districts, as allowed by Planning Board Special Permit, Sections 4.26 and 11.10, and a
reduction in the required parking, Section 6.35, as allowed in Section 10.45. This proposal is to demolish
the existing structures and to construct 60 townhouse units and 10 flats with 60 parking spaces.

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts and
at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway. Questions concerning the petition may be
addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 or Ipaden@cambridgema.gov.



